
 
  
 
 
 
 
  

County of El Paso Purchasing Department 
 800 E. Overland Room 300 
 El Paso, Texas 79901  
 (915) 546-2048 / Fax: (915) 546-8180 

 
ADDENDUM 3 

 
 

To:  All Interested Proposers 
  
From:  Linda Gonzalez, Inventory Bid Technician  
  
Date:  December 19, 2008 
  
Subject: RFP # 08-169, (RFP) Replacement of the Kitchen, Bakery and Sally 

Port Sewer Lines for the Detention Facility 
 
The Purchasing Department received the listed questions related to the above 
referenced proposal:  
 
 
1. We are requesting a copy of your as-built drawing pages. (P-2 and P-3, sewer 

plumbing diagram)  
Drawings may be reviewed at the office of the facility maintenance section and the 
contractor may take written notes.  However, for security reasons, copies of drawings 
containing floor plans will not be provided.  

 
2. Will there be a place to store our equipment and materials with in the facility? 
      Yes, the materials can be placed in bay # 4 and tools and equipment can be   
      placed inside the basement boiler room of the detention facility. As long     
     that the tool and equipment is accounted for daily.  
 
3. Also, the location of the foundations (if any) and the slab thickness for the  
    areas where the lines are located?  
    The slab thickness is 4” to 6” thick. The foundation (if any) and areas where the lines   
 are located, the drawings may be reviewed at the office of the facility maintenance 
 section.  
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The Purchasing Department received the listed amendments to the above 
referenced proposal from the Detention Facility Maintenance Foreman: 
 
1. Amendment to the original specifications.  

The sewer lines throughout the basement, Kitchen, Bakery and the Sally Port, shall be 
replaced up to the basement walls.  Vertical sections inside the walls shall not be 
replaced.  

 
2.  Amendment to the original specifications.  

The vent lines throughout the basement, Kitchen, Bakery and the Sally Port, embedded 
inside or below the concrete floor, shall be replaced up to the vertical sections.  Vertical 
sections of the vent pipes shall not be replaced.  


